Subject: FW: Invitation to House Resources Committee hearing on Friday, February 18th

From: Greg Vigil [mailto:Greq.Vigil@savantalaska.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 8:43 AM

To: Louie Flora

Subject: Re: Invitation to House Resources Committee hearing on Friday, February 18th

Dear Louie,
Thank you for the invitation to present an overview to the House Resources Committee on Friday, February 18th.

Savant Alaska, LLC will not be participating in the hearing in person or by phone. We are however in favor of HB 110 and
believe it will encourage additional oil and gas investment in the state of Alaska. This is especially true at a marginal property
like Badami, where we are producing approximately 1500 gross bopd.

Sincerely,

Greg Vigil, EVP

Savant Alaska, LLC

7501 Village Square Drive, Suite 204
Castle Rock, CO 80202

(720) 363-1041 cell
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